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AMERICAN INSTITUTE of ACCOUNTANTS
ST. LOUIS CHAPTER

1320-506 Olive Street
St. Louis, August 18, 1924

Members and Associates of the
American Institute of Accountants.

Dear Sirs:

As you are aware, the annual meeting of The American Institute of Account­
ants will be held in St. Louis, Missouri, in September (15th—18th inclusive). Naturally, 
the St. Louis members of the Institute have more than a passing interest in the success 
of the meeting and extend to you, as a chapter, a hearty invitation to be present.

You may rest assured that we will be delighted to have you with us and 
everything in our power will be done to make your visit to St. Louis a profitable one 
professionally, and a pleasant one, socially.

Several of the Societies of Accountants in England and Scotland are sending 
representatives and we need your help in welcoming them.

Yours very truly,

THE ST. LOUIS CHAPTER.

1924 ANNUAL MEETING 
SAINT LOUIS

SEPT. 15-16-17-18
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